From: Evans Family

Sent: 22/09/2023 12:53:03 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Indoor Cricket nets

Hi Olivia

The proposed indoor nets at 11 Boola Place, Cromer (DA2023/1237) will be a great addition
to Northern Beaches cricket. The whole area is desperately short of cricket infrastructure and
indoor nets will go a long way to reducing the problem. Currently if any side wants to train in
wet weather, night time, during winter etc they need to travel to Sydney Uni or some other far
flung place. For such a strong cricket community this is a major inconvenience.

Centrally located in Cromer this will attract cricketers from Palm beach to Manly and Terry
Hills through to Mosman. It is a much needed development.

Happy to discuss further
Regards

Warren Evans

MWDCC Life Member

Ex president HDJCC
Current Warringah Shires Cricket Club VP





